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School oF AEROSPACE, MECHANICAL
AND NUCLEAR ENGINEERING D
865 Asp Avenue, Room 212 1 N N
Norman, Oklahoma 73019
905)325-5011 February 19, 1982 g /,s

Mr. James Miller
Div. of Licensing
USNRC
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Miller:

In response to the call from Mr. Bernard concerning the renewal of
license R-53 (AGN-211P) we would like to propose the following time table.
A review of the status of our preparations of the required license re-
newal materials indicates that with a special effort, we can forward the
completed license material to you on March 15, 1982, barring circumstances
beyond our control (illness, etc.).

We apologize for the delay and wish to assure you that the delay in
no way implies an attitude of unimportance to the license renewal process.

Briefly, we have prepared a financial statement and the Tech Specs
have been rewritten. A requal program is in draft form as are revised
physical security and emergency plans. Nothing of any consequence has
yet been done on an environmental impact statement or the revised SAR.

We appreciate your consideration.

Very truly yours

d'IV /
C.W. Terrell
Director, University

of Oklahoma Reactor
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cc: Dr. D.G. Lindstrom, Chairman, Reactor Safety Committee
Dr. A. Johnson, Chairman, Radiation Safety Committee
Dr. D. Egle, Director, AMNE
Dr. E.H. Klehr, Radiation Safety Officer
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